
VLP Partner Melissa Krasnow Authors
International Risk Management Institute Article
“The New York SHIELD Act Reasonable Security
Requirement"

VLP Partner Melissa Krasnow wrote an article titled “The New York SHIELD Act Reasonable Security
Requirement” for the International Risk Management Institute.

This article provides a brief overview of the reasonable security requirement in the New York Stop
Hacks and Improve Electronic Data Security Act (SHIELD Act) that went into effect March 21, 2020.

Click here to read the entire article on the IRMI website.
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